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Dates for Your Diary  

Monday 19th December – Xmas Party Day 

Tuesday 20th December – Church Service 
9:30am  

Tuesday 20th December – End of Term  

    Christmas Fair 

Thank you so much to everyone who 
supported us at The Christmas Fair.  
It was a lovely event and we really 
enjoyed welcoming parents and 
children into school. We raised over 
£700, which will go towards fun 
things for the children! 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

The class Christmas parties will take 
place on Monday 19th December.  
Children need to be in school uniform, 
but they can wear Christmas jumpers 
over their school uniform. 

End of Term 

School finishes on Tuesday 20th 
December.  Please collect children 
promptly at 3.25 (N-Y1) and 3.30pm 
(Y2-6).  School reopens on Wednesday 
4th January at 8.40am.  We hope you 
have a fabulous Christmas and New 
Year and thank you for your support 
this term. 

 
Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost priority at St. 
Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N- 82.1% 
R-91.3% 

Yr 1 - 92.7% 
Yr 2 - 75.2% 
Yr 3 - 90.6% 
Yr 4 - 88% 
Yr 5 - 91.6% 
Yr 6 - 88.3% 
 
Well done to Year 1! 
 


